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EAL (English as an Additional Language) 

Dear Parents/Carers 

At Wordsworth, we embrace diversity and do our best to help your child feel safe, valued and 
empowered. We include everyone; we respect and celebrate different cultural backgrounds. We are 
trying to build up a profile of your child to gain a broader picture and be able to help them in the 
best way we can. In order to do this, we need some information from you so we kindly ask you to 
answer the following questions, if they apply. Thank you. 

Pupil’s name ……………………………………………………………………… 

 Family background: Where was your child born? Has your child lived in any other countries? When 
did you move to the UK? 

 

 

 

 

 

 English language background: Has your child studied the English language before? Does he/she have 
any qualifications in the English language from their home country? Can your child read/write/speak 
English? 
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 Previous education: How much previous education has your child had? At what age did your child 
start school? Have there been any gaps or interruptions in their education? What were typical 
teaching styles and expectations in the home country? (Did they have any homework? Were parents 
involved in the learning process? Etc) What was the learner’s attainment at their previous school? 
Did your child feel happy and confident at school? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Language and literacy practices: What languages are spoken at home? Are these languages spoken 
by the child? Who speaks which language to whom? Are there other families nearby that share your 
child’s first language? Can your child read and write in their first language? 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family circumstances: Who is the child living with? What is the family situation? Are there any 
circumstances the school should be made aware of? 

 

 

 

 

 

  



                                                     
 
 

 

 Religious and cultural considerations: Are there any dietary needs to take into account? Are there 
any issues regarding clothing? 

 

 

 

 

 

 Leisure activities: What are your child’s interests and hobbies? What are they particularly good at? 

 

 

 

 

 

 Do you or your child have any concerns that we should know about? 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mia Gheorghita – EAL Co-ordinator 

 


